
WAC 308-124A-750  Application for managing broker license exami-
nation—Clock hour requirements.  (1) Applicants for the managing 
broker's examination shall have successfully completed ninety clock 
hours of approved real estate instruction in addition to any other 
clock hours completed and used to satisfy requirements of chapter 
18.85 RCW. Instruction must include a course in advanced real estate 
law, a course in real estate brokerage management, and a course in 
business management. All courses completed to satisfy this requirement 
must be approved subject matter as defined in WAC 308-124H-820 and be 
at least thirty clock hours in length and include a comprehensive ex-
amination. Courses must be completed within three years prior to ap-
plying for the managing broker's examination.

(2) Courses in advanced real estate law, real estate brokerage 
management, and business management, used to satisfy continuing educa-
tion requirements within three years of applying for the managing 
broker's examination shall satisfy the requirements of subsection (1) 
of this section provided the applicant successfully completed a com-
prehensive examination. Licensees will be required to provide addi-
tional approved course work if they have submitted advanced real es-
tate law, brokerage management, or business management education 
classes to satisfy any other continuing educational requirements.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 18.85.041, 18.85.101, and 18.85.181. WSR 
11-09-009, § 308-124A-750, filed 4/8/11, effective 5/9/11. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 18.85.040 and 18.85.041. WSR 10-06-078, § 308-124A-750, 
filed 3/1/10, effective 7/1/10.]
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